3/17/2020 Gmail - Fwd: Charlie Yan

I ; I Gmall Charlie Yan <charlieyan08@gmail.com>

Fwd: Charlie Yan

Henry Tonoyan <htonoyan@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 18, 2020 at 3:52 PM
To: Charlie Yan <Charlieyan08@gmail.com>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: GW SEAS Office of Graduate Admissions <engineering@gwu.edu>
Date: Tue, Feb 18, 2020 at 5:32 AM

Subject: Re: Charlie Yan

To: Henry Tonoyan <htonoyan@gmail.com>

Thank you. We have added this letter to his application.
Sincerely,

Office of Graduate Admissions & Student Services
School of Engineering and Applied Science

The George Washington University

Science & Engineering Hall

800 22nd St. NW, Suite 2885

Washington, DC 20052

(+1) 202-994-1802

On Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 9:25 PM Henry Tonoyan <htonoyan@gmail.com> wrote:
| worked with Charlie for 3 years at Pneubotics and later Canvas Construction as the lead electrical engineer and he was a software engineer there. We worked
on the same robot systems and most of my projects | did not work directly with him but was at weekly meetings with him.

| did sometimes debug with Charlie and sometimes he struggles to systematically troubleshoot problems. And sometimes he struggles to communicate things, in
certain projects he might have overcomplicated things or aimed for the simplest solutions.

Charlie is good at showing not telling about his work and visualization information. He also seems like he can work with most people well and not break things.
He seems good at delivering on things on time.
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